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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Charlotte Howell <charlottehowell@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:59 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Constructuin of Thermal Curtains at Lake Almanor

I would like to comment on the proposed thermal curtains. 
I am completely against the plan. 
Exporting most or all of Lake Almanor's cold water pool to achieve a 
marginal benefit far downstream would be an ecological travesty. 
Please reconsider the proposed plan. 
Sincerely, 
Charlotte J Howell 
921 Dyer View Road 
Lake Almanor, CA 


